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Resurfacing Lake Park Blvd South from Carolina Sands to the Fort Fisher 
 
CAROLINA BEACH, NC – North Carolina Department of Transportation has a contract in 
place to begin work on Lake Park Boulevard South (US 421) on February 9, 2015.  Work 
will begin at Fort Fisher and continue north ending at Carolina Sands Drive.  Milling is 
planned for early March.  Final milling and paving in Carolina Beach is anticipated to occur 
from March 16-27th.   
 
There will be limited to no milled surfaces during Spring Break and the Easter Holiday 
(March 30th through April 5th).  Work will resume on April 6 – May 15 to finalize any work 
remaining due to unforeseen project delays (i.e. weather).  There will be no change in 
existing street design.  All street markings, crosswalks, and signage will remain the same.  
For specific questions on the project, please contact the NCDOT at (910) 675-0143. 
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